
From: Kleinberg, Andrew <Kleinberg.Andrew@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 4:11 PM 
To: Denice Nelson 
Cc: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR; Carey, Angela J - DNR; Cooper, Shanelle; 

Heather.Ziegelbauer@jacobs.com; Clarizio, Richard 
Subject: WID006125215 Tyco Safety Products - Revised Soil Management Plan 

Approval 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Via E-mail  
 
Denice Nelson 
Johnson Controls    
5757 N. Green Bay Ave.  
Milwaukee, WI 53209 
 
Subject:                  Revised Soil Management Plan Approval 
                                Tyco Safety Products - Ansul Stanton St Fac 
                                U.S. EPA ID NO. WID006125215  
                                1 Stanton Street 
                                Marinette, WI 54143 
Dear Ms. Nelson, 
 
The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
(WDNR) have reviewed the Revised Soil Management Plan dated and received on February 22, 2024, 
submitted for this facility. The updated document was requested in an EPA and WDNR review letter sent 
on October 20, 2023, in response to the Revised Soil Management Plan submitted on August 2, 2023. 
The Soil Management Plan is hereby approved.  
 
If you have any questions about this review, please contact me via phone at (312) 353-4374 or through 
email at Kleinberg.Andrew@epa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Kleinberg 
Project Manager - Geologist 
RCRA Corrective Action Section 2 
Land, Chemicals & Redevelopment Division, Region 5, U.S. EPA 
77 West Jackson Blvd. (LR-16J), Chicago, IL 60604 
(312) 353-4374 
Kleinberg.Andrew@epa.gov 
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